
Please Help the Nashua 
South Choirs Look 

as Good as They Sound
We need your support to purchase 

gowns for our choirs!

Please help us finish the job of outfitting the choirs! 
With funds raised last year, we were able to purchase 
40 tuxedos.  Your donation will assist the Nashua 
South Music Boosters and the students and faculty of 
the NHSS Music Department in the purchase of 120 
gowns for our choirs. The students have never had 
uniform concert dress; parents have been required to 
purchase specified apparel items for their student(s). 

Due to District budget challenges, 100% of the cost 
of the new gowns must come from private donations!

Our Fundraising Goal:
$7,500 by 3/1/15

YES! I/We would like to contribute to the 2014/2015 NHSS Choir Uniform Campaign!

Name(s)      Company (if applicable) 

Address 

Email      Phone number 

Year of graduation (if alumnus)                              Tax deductible donation amount

Please make checks payable to NHSSMBA and mail to PO Box 278, Nashua, NH 03061. If donating by credit card, please visit 
nashuasouthmusic.org and click on Donate in the left sidebar. 

The NHSS Music Boosters are a 501 c3 nonprofit organization; your donation may be fully tax deductible under the law.

Our new tuxedo and gown


